
WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 
JULY 11, 2017 

TRUSTEE REPORT 
 

1. Tonight during our 6:00 Budget Workshop the department heads and I will 
be presenting the proposed 2018 Township Budget.  This first workshop will 
be the department head presenting his (or her) proposed budget for you to 
review, make comments, and ask questions.  After they have heard from 
you, they will bring any answers needed, information requested and 
revisions at our next Budget Workshop on August 8th.  

2. At tonight’s Board meeting at 7pm, the Park Director will be making a 
special recognition of two of the 2017 Park’s Camp Counselors. These 
recognitions are the result of special actions made by them that insured the 
safety of the campers under their charge. 

3. Tonight under Old Business, we will be doing the Pecar Update and the 
Township Government Center/Fire headquarters Update. 

4. Also under Old Business, we will be presenting a resolution for approval 
adopting the Continuing Education Program for the Township Employees.  
This program was reviewed at your June Board Meeting. Changes have 
been made per your recommendations and will be reviewed too. 

5. The Township Employee Appreciation Week was a huge success.  I want to 
recognize and thank Karen Hendershot, Stephani Massa and Candyse Mays 
for their hard work in putting it together.  The employees really enjoyed the 
three lunches provided by Chick Fil a, Apple Bees and Firehouse Subs, 
Walmart, McAlister’s and City BBQ.  A special thank you to those 
organizations for doing it for us. 
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